Minutes of Sept. 29, 2019
Meeting hosted by Don Dobres
Meeting began at 2:15 P.M.
New member was present at meeting. Mel Ramos has a 2002 T-Bird. He is from Perth Amboy.
Birthdays,get well and anniversaries were announced by Arlene.
Reading of the July meeting minutes were waived.
Treasury report was read by Steve — Balance- $33,554.87

CTCI- elections are up for several positions (secretary, judges,publicity, newsletter ) . Also CTCl are no longer accepting paper
ballots. Tony Sabino is running for representative.

NJOTRC elections are also up . Elections will be at the Oct. meeting. Pat LeStrange is running again for president so get ready to
cast your votes.

October newsletter will be out shortly so if anyone has anything for Paul to put in please contact ASAP.

Our website has been revamped by Pat and should be easier to navigate.

Lois gave Steve Handy an application and check for a new member but they haven’t heard or seen them yet.

Trail Birds of Southwest Florida sent us a thank you letter for the clubs $1000 donation for their show in Sarasota May 2020.

Anyone that is going to Sarasota in May for convention please book hotel ASAP and also for any of the extra activities they have
planned.

August picnic was a big SUCCESS . Thank you to Bill & Martha , Joe & Arlene for all their hard work. And anyone else that
helped including cooks,set up and clean up bodies.

Fall Cruise — We have been invited by the “ North Jersey Thunderbird Assoc to join their fall excursion to Lambertville on Oct.
20, 2019 if anyone is interested in going please send loann a check for S40 pp ASAP.

Our club needs volunteers for our Spring 2020 cruise so if anyone has any ideas and would like run it let the club now.

Sue has graciously volunteered to host our Oct 2020 cruise. Thanks Sue. Greatly appreciated.

The 2020 Tune up clinic at the Martins will be in early April due to the convention in Sarasota.

Clothing orders will be available again from Sept 30 — Oct. 13. So if anyone wants to place an order or those of you who have
recently received new jackets, etc. if you want more’go to website . Joanne said the orders should be arriving by the Nov,
meeting.

Our Xmas party is Dec. 7 at Bella Italia in Orange, NJ. Price is $65 pp . Send check ASAP.

Xmas lights party date at the LeStrange in Dec. is to be determined.

Pat LeStrange won our 50/50 — to the tune of $35. Meeting adjourned at 3:10 P.M. Next meeting-Oct. 27-Delizio’s.



